
 

 

 
 
 
 

       
 

An exciting opportunity has emerged for an energetic, ambitious and dedicated coach to help shape the 

future of junior football at Inglewood United. 

The role within our National Premier Leagues coaching structure requires collaboration with the Club’s 

football staff and senior management to achieve key performance indicators related to the ongoing 

development of players. 

The successful applicant will be responsible for identifying and mentoring young players with the potential 

to progress through the Clubs NPL development structure; implementing the Clubs junior program, which is 

aligned to Football Federation Australia’s National Curriculum; and promoting the Club vision and 

philosophy. 

ROLES & RESPONSIBILITIES:  

 Organise, conduct and evaluate NPL team training sessions and matches 

 Manage equipment, players, support staff and rosters 

 Deliver high-level tactical and technical coaching and foundations to players 

 As required, work alongside and/or assist the Club’s NPL coaching staff 

 Deliver a coaching program adhering to the FFA’s National Curriculum. 

DESIRED SKILLS & EXPERIENCE:  

 Minimum FFA ‘C’ Licence working toward FFA ‘B’ Licence or UEFA equivalent 

 Previous experience working with high-level youth players 

 Strong communication and presentation skills 

 Tertiary qualifications in human movement, sports science or sports management (desirable) 

 Working with Children’s check 

 Current Police Clearance 

MORE INFORMATION: 

 Please contact Scott Richardson Technical Director 0424904200 for more information 

 To apply, please e-mail inglewoodtechnicaldirector@outlook.com by close of business on 

Tuesday 10 November 2015 

 Interviews for the position will be scheduled for Thursday 12 November  

 Coaches who submit applications or expressions of interest may be required to conduct a coaching 

session or sessions with youth players as part of the recruitment process 

 Reporting to the Technical Director, the initial term of employment will be for the 2016 NPL season 
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